
  

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE A REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR  
 OWNER’S REPRESENTATIVE SERVICES 

480-RFQ-2501OR 
 
The Department of Corrections is soliciting responses from qualified consultants to 
provide professional Owner’s Representative Services as defined by the TSS/Division of 
Building Authority Minimum Standards and Criteria (MSC) for the construction of a new 
correctional facility in the State of Arkansas. 
 
The Owner’s Representative will supplement the Department’s oversight for the 
construction of a new correctional facility for up to 3000 beds for maximum, medium and 
minimum-security inmates, as well as assist in the selection processes for the project’s 
design professional and general contractor. 
 
A detailed Request for Qualifications (RFQ) package will be provided to interested parties 
outlining the submittal requirements and selection methodology.  Responses received for 
this RFQ will be used to screen prospective consultants and select finalists for interview in 
accordance with the MSC.  The Department reserves the right to award one or more 
contracts under this solicitation and to negotiate fees on a percentage basis or lump sum as 
appropriate for the proposed project. 
 
The deadline for submitting detailed responses to this RFQ will be 2 pm on July 23, 2024. 
 
The State of Arkansas supports equal opportunity in the participation in all areas of capital 
improvements, therefore minority and women’s business enterprises are encouraged to 
participate.  Interested parties may obtain a copy of the RFQ document by contacting the 
TSS-DBA Design Review Section at 501-682-5544 or at the following website: 
https://www.transform.ar.gov/building-authority/bid-announcements/ 
 
 

 
 


